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 Hipsburn Christmas Play 2024 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

This Christmas, the pupils of Hipsburn Primary School and Preschool will be taking part in a 

whole school performance of A Hint of Snow White by Sue Langwade; a quirky, joyful, colourful 

twist on the classic story. 

 

The performances will take place on: 

Tuesday 10th December at 2.15pm  

Wednesday 11th December at 09.30am - especially suitable for parents with babies / toddlers. 

Wednesday 11th December at 5.30pm – Only children in Ford and Etal will take part in this 

performance 

Running time approximately 60 minutes. 

 

Your child will be given information about their part and costume this week. Any queries, please 

speak to their class teacher. 

 

We appreciate that this is a special occasion for parents and we want to comfortably 

accommodate as many people as possible, we do however have very limited space. We are not 

allocating tickets but request that: 

- Adults attend one performance only 

- a maximum of 2 family members attend per performance 

 

KS2 children to return to school at 5.00pm on Wednesday to get ready for the evening 

performance. Homework club will run as usual until 4.15pm. 

 

Refreshments will be available at all of the performances and your kind donations will go 

towards the performance licence and new music. 

 

Please indicate which performance you wish to attend by completing the google form                            

by Monday 2nd December. https://forms.gle/vyvQxF9NmKgpzK2Q8 

 

Kind regards, 

Mr K. Moloney 

Headteacher 
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